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Together Everyone Achieves More 

 
Eco-Squad Minutes: Monday 15th January 
 

Eco-squad shared updates: 

 More bird seed needed – Mr Scott to order 
 Nurture room now has a fruit waste bin – Eco-squad to remember to 

collect during compost bin rota. 
 Weather is affecting litter picking and bird feeding – Eco-squad to check 

each day – if wet and muddy then do not complete duty. 
 REMINDER – Remind classes to use the fruit bins at breaktimes. 

 

Reminded Y6 to come down for the electric meter reading on Monday 
afternoon. 

Mr Scott shared Environmental Review that Eco-squad had completed with 
their classes. Look at the outcomes and key areas to work on. Pupils shared 
ideas for next steps. 

 Tallest sunflower competition in Springtime 
 Healthy snack tuck shop 
 Small water / wet area in forest school for frogs (not a pond) 
 Bake sale for WWF 
 Energy smart meters in place (with clear display in school) 
 Litter pick around community 
 Gardening club – growing vegetables 
 Continue to develop wildflower area 
 Add eco-tips into Friday Focus 
 Run an eco-assembly (saving water, saving energy) 
 Run a poster competition (saving water, saving energy, composting) 

 

ACTIONS: 
 

Mr Scott to write action plan based on the above ideas 
Mr Scott to discuss with business manager – smart meters 
Eco-squad to look for eco-tips and assembly ideas for next meeting 


